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(NGL) Not Gonna Lie App 

NGL is another of those ‘bolt-on’ apps which is designed to work 

alongside a major social media network. In this instance, the 

‘host’ platforms are Instagram and Twitter – with NGL (meaning, 

as you may have surmised, ‘Not Gonna Lie’) inviting a user’s 

friends and followers to ask them questions anonymously. An 

intriguing novelty, perhaps – but also not without risk. 

Human nature being what it is, some people take the smokescreen 

of online anonymity as an excuse to behave in ways that they 

certainly wouldn’t if their identity were visible. The idea of 

exposing young social media users to anonymous messages is one 

which understandably concerns many parents:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



‘Following Christ we reach our goals’ 

With around 60,000 songs added to its online library every day, Spotify is a vast 

treasure trove of audio dating from some 19th century recordings through to 

giants of the download age like The Weeknd and Ed Sheeran. Factor podcasts, 

audiobooks and videos into the mix, and the Swedish-based streaming platform 

quite literally offers something for everyone. Not everything in Spotify’s depths is 

universally suitable, however, the sheer mass of music and content on the platform 

mean that, naturally, not all of it is intended for younger listeners. The poster 

below gives some more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



‘Following Christ we reach our goals’ 

Safeguarding Workshops for parents 

We would like to run some workshops (virtual or 

where possible in person) for parents/carers around 

the themes of safeguarding. These could be about 

online safety, issues within London and the borough 

of Newham such as gang culture and knife crime, 

how children can travel safely and where to find 

support. Please note this will not be a forum to 

discuss individual cases but general information will 

be provided. If you have any ideas or suggestions 

please let us know by e mailing the school info 

account. info@st-edwards.newham.sch.uk  
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